
Looking for Witnesses 

Multiple vessel collision, English Bay 
 

Vancouver Police Marine Unit incident # 2012-122658 

 

 

 
The Vancouver Police Department are currently conducting an investigation alongside the Transportation 

Safety Board into multiple vessel    collisions that occurred at the Celebration of Lights, Aug 04
th
 2012.  

The Vancouver Police Marine is looking for the owners of the following vessels to come forward and 

contact the Marine Unit regarding the incident. It is unknown if these vessels sustained any damage from 

the incident. 

 

VESSELS FOR LOCATION 

 

SPINNING ROCKS   

CHILCO SPIRIT 

SNOW PRINCE 

WHY KNOT 

 

  Please contact the Vancouver Police Marine Unit. 

                 The Vancouver Police Marine Unit can be reached at 604-817-1946 or 778-878-4462. 

                                Investigating Officer PC Holland 2341 robert.holland@vpd.ca 
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